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After many years working in Africa the Flowers 
received their missionary appointment to the 
Philippine Islands in 2009.  They arrived in 
Manila, Philippines in June, 2011 where they 
assumed their duties as teachers in the ACTS 
Bible school located in Quezon City, Manila, 
Phiilippines.  At the general conference in 
2012, he was appointed as the president of the 
Bible school.  In their most recent school year 
the student body at ACTS numbered seventy-
two full-time students and forty-five night school 
students.  Of this number, they anticipate that 
twenty-four will graduate.  Both Bro. and Sis. 
Flowers teach courses in the full-time and night
-school.  As it becomes possible, they travel to 
various conferences and seminars throughout 
the Philippines to preach and teach. 
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